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Attention: Kelly McNicol . ‘
Scanning Room

Dear Ms McNicol,

Request for Council’s comments regarding a State significant development
application for increased processing capacity of the existing Clinical Waste
Management Facility located at 9 Kenoma Place, Arndell Park

Thank you for advising us of the above State Significant Development.

A review of the Environmental Impact Statement and supporting documentation has
been undertaken and we raise no objection to the proposal subject to the following
additional conditions:

1. The hours of operation are to be what was originally approved under JRPP-11-
1642 being 7am to 7pm, Monday to Saturday.

2. On street parking is discouraged. If parking for any additional contract drivers is
required, it must be made available on site in addition to the existing parking
spaces provided on site.

It is expected that the Environmental Protection Authority will require the existing
Environment Protection Licences to be modified to include this expanded operation for
its continued monitoring.

We trust that any issues raised by any adjoining owner or occupier will be addressed
prior to any determination of the application.

Should you require any further information regarding this matter, please contact our
Senior Planner — Jared Spies, on 9839 6000.
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Yours sincerely,

Judith Portell
MANAGER DEVELOPMENT SERVICES

Blacktown City Council



